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14th October 2022 

The Barn Croft Bulletin 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

So we have exciting news for years 4, 5 and 6 next Tuesday. They have been invited to Project 

Zero – our local youth club – to be part of a Royal visit by the King and Queen Consort! I know 

they will have a wonderful time and represent our school beautifully! We will take lots of 

photos! 

It has been a busy week. Year 5 have finished their 2 weeks of swimming today. Lots of teachers 

have been attending training for various different areas of the curriculum which is great and 

makes our overall curriculum even stronger. 

Next week is the last week of this half term – it has flown by! The children will be doing their 

sponsored fun run to raise money for Design Technology! Please give generously! 

I am going to be speaking to the children today and next week in assemblies about KIND HANDS 

and how we must never use our hands in a bad way – hitting, slapping or pinching. There seems 

to be a slight increase in the number of incidents where children do not use their words to 

solve a problem but rather hit or slap. This is right across the school and so we will have those 

helpful conversations to support all the children in managing their feelings and their reactions.  

Have a lovely weekend – it really is feeling very autumnal now! 

Tracey Griffiths 

Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Key Diary 

Dates 

 

24th October - 28th 

October  

Half Term 

School Closed 

 
31st October 

Children return to School 

 
1st November 

Parents Evening 

3:40-7:00pm 

 
3rd November 

Parents Evening 

3:40-5:40pm 

 
4th November  

Halloween Disco- Rec, Y1 

and Y2 

 
9th November 

Individual Photos 

 
3rd December 

Winter Fair 

 
16th December  

Last day of Term 

2:00pm finish 

 
19th December – 2nd 

January 2023 

Christmas Holiday 

School Closed 

 
3rd January 

Staff Training Day 

School Closed 

 
4th January 

Children return to School 

 
 

Hot Chocolate Friday 

Reception – Frankie 
Year 1 – Ada 

Year 2 – Seren 
Year 3 – Suki 
Year 4 – Indi 
Year 5 – Eliza 
Year 6 - Asger 

 

 

Non-Uniform Day 

Year 6 

Friday 21st October! 

STARS OF THE WEEK                              

Certificates this week have been awarded for Science 

          

Reception – Kai & Rozi  

Year 1 – Belis & Betsy   

Year 2 – Lara & Reuben 

Year 3 – Albert & Theo   

Year 4 – Josephine & Russo   

Year 5 – Jemima & Ronan  

Year 6 – Hanaa & Makar       

 

 
 

  



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

  



 

 

For All Year 6 Parents 

You would have received a letter with the Secondary School Application details below, 

please apply online at www.eadmissions.org.uk deadline is 31st October 2022. 

 

 

 

http://www.eadmissions.org.uk/


 

 


